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LONDON, ONTARIO — September 2, 2015 — The Twenty Under Forty Foundation is now accepting
proposals from the local community for not-for-profit projects that require funding within a $3,000 —
$6,000 range.

The Twenty Under Forty Foundation is made up of Business London Magazine’s Top Twenty Under Forty
recipients, which recognizes accomplished industry leaders who are under the age of 40 and also give
back to their community. After 2013, the inaugural award winners established the Foundation to fund a
community project annually.

Each submission must support the local (London-Middlesex) community and not exceed $6,000 in its
request. The not-for-profit application must include the following:

e Project Description

e Complete Project Budget

e Case for Support

e Planned Implementation Date

e (Contact Person

Please forward your submission electronically by October 31, 2015 to: twentyunderforty@rogers.com

All questions and media inquiries may be directed to: Tania Testa, Secretary, Twenty Under Forty
Foundation at ttesta@trojanuv.com
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